
 
The U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (Service) has received Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 

requests for information related to the import and export of wildlife specimens and flora into and 

out of the United States contained in the Law Enforcement Management Information System 

(LEMIS) database.  Information contained in LEMIS comes from data collected on the U.S. Fish 

and Wildlife Service Declaration for Importation or Exportation of Fish and Wildlife (Form 3-

177).  The Service has prepared a notice to provide businesses (submitters) who have submitted 

information on Form 3-177 with an opportunity to review the information subject to potential 

disclosure under the FOIA and object to such disclosure. Click the below link to review the 

Notice and read instructions on how to object.  All objections are due by June 1, 2021.   

Notice link https://www.fws.gov/irm/bpim/foia.html 

 


